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Statement by Senator Menéndez on Death of  

San Antonio Police Officer, Miguel I. Moreno #1603 

 

San Antonio, Texas - State Senator José Menéndez released a statement in response to 

the tragic death of San Antonio Police Officer, Miguel I. Moreno.  Officer Moreno 

succumbed to his injuries after a fatal shooting in San Antonio on June 29, 2017. Another 

police officer was also critically wounded in the gun battle.  

 
The following quote is attributed to Senator José Menéndez: 

 
"We are grateful for the service of all police officers who protect the citizens of our city 

every day. My family and I send our prayers to the family of Miguel I. Moreno and Officer 

Julio Cavazos, who was critically wounded. Officer Moreno, like every dedicated police 

officer in our city, put his life on the line while trying to protect the city and his fellow 

officer. Our hearts are heavy with grief, but filled with gratitude for the courage and 

sacrifice that Officer Moreno ultimately made by answering his call to duty. It is important 

that we honor his heroism and show our support for his family and the entire Police 

Department community during this difficult time."  
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